

## THE NATIONAL FAIR ACCESS COALITION ON TESTING

7 Terrace Way, Greensboro, NC 27403 • 336-547-0607 (Phone) • 336-547-0017 (Fax) www.fairaccess.org

## CHAIR:

David Bergman National Board for Certified Counselors

## **COORDINATOR:**

Kristi McCaskill National Board for Certified Counselors August 12, 2008

Dear FACT member,

You are cordially invited to attend the annual membership meeting of the Fair Access Coalition on Testing (FACT) to be held on September 15, 2008. The meeting will take place via teleconference and will be at 11:00 am (ET).

This meeting will be an update on the past year activities and an open forum to discuss issues of interest to our members. We will celebrate our victory in Indiana and announce the recipient of the Logan Wright Advocacy Award.

FACT has fought hard this year to protect the interests of individuals to administer tests within their competence. The support from members like you is key to our success in protecting and enhancing the testing rights of all individuals.

Included with this letter is a registration form. If you are interested in participating, please complete and return the form prior to September 11, 2008. You can mail it to FACT, 7 Terrace Way, Greensboro, NC 27403 or fax it to 336-547-0017. We look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

David Bergman

David A Benz

Chair